

# 2017-02-02 - Fedora Tech Meeting

## Time/Place

This meeting is a hybrid teleconference and IRC chat. Anyone is welcome to join...here's the info:

- Time: 11:00am Eastern Daylight Time US (UTC-4)
- Dial-in Number: (712) 775-7035
  - Participant Code: 479307#
  - International numbers: [Conference Call Information](#)
  - Web Access: <https://www.freeconferencecallhd.com/wp-content/themes/responsive/flashphone/flash-phone.php>
- IRC:
  - [Join the #fcrepo chat room via Freenode Web IRC](#) (enter a unique nick)
  - Or point your IRC client to #fcrepo on [irc.freenode.net](http://irc.freenode.net)

## Attendees

- [Danny Bernstein](#)
- [Esmé Cowles](#)
- [Jared Whiklo](#)
- [Kevin Ford](#)
- [Longshou Situ](#)
- [Jim Coble](#)
- [David Wilcox](#)
- [A. Soroka](#)
- [Yinlin Chen](#) ★
- [Benjamin Armintor](#)
- [Daniel Lamb](#)
- [Karen Estlund](#)
- [Dan Coughlin](#)
- [Nick Ruest](#)
- [Michael Durbin](#)
- [Simeon Warner](#)

## Agenda

1. [Fedora/API-Spec delta-document](#): Initial planning about scope and purpose ([Aaron Birkland](#))
  - a. Please fill out [doodle poll](#) if interested by the end of the day. Friday 2/10 looking the best so far
2. Fedora DevOps interest group in collaboration with [Islandora](#) and [Hydra](#) ([Katherine Lynch](#))
3. Interest in Fedora Docker? ...looking for another maintainer for [fcrepo4-docker](#) ([Yinlin Chen](#))
4. Focus on "many member" performance - investigation update ([Danny Bernstein](#))
5. Import/Export feedback ([Esmé Cowles](#))
  - a. [Sprint 3 Feedback - Joe Atzberger](#)
  - b. [Sprint 3 Feedback - Kieran Etienne](#)
  - c. [Sprint 3 Feedback - Esmé Cowles](#)
  - d. Side note: Does externally-managed content facilitate management and migration of repository assets?
6. ...
7. Status of "in-flight" tickets

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
-----	---------	------	---------	---------	-----	----------	----------	----------	--------	------------

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.

## Ticket Summaries

1. Please squash a bug!

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
-----	---------	------	---------	---------	-----	----------	----------	----------	--------	------------

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.

2. Tickets resolved this week:

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
-----	---------	------	---------	---------	-----	----------	----------	----------	--------	------------

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.

3. Tickets created this week:

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
-----	---------	------	---------	---------	-----	----------	----------	----------	--------	------------

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.

## Minutes

1. [Fedora/API-Spec delta-document](#): Please fill out [doodle poll](#) if interested by the end of the day. (Friday 2/10 looking the best so far)
2. Fedora DevOps interest group in collaboration with [Islandora](#) and [Hydra](#) ([Katherine Lynch](#)): [Katherine Lynch](#) with work with [Nick Ruest](#) and send more info to Fedora community group.
3. Interest in Fedora Docker?: Please take a look the current work in [fcrepo4-docker](#), if you interested please contact [Yinlin Chen](#). Any kind of contributions/help is welcome.
4. Focus on "many member" performance - investigation update ([Danny Bernstein](#))
  - a. <https://github.com/fcrepo4-exts/migration-utils>
  - b. <https://github.com/fcrepo4-exts/fcrepo4-upgrade-utils>
  - c. Try 5-10,000 nodes
  - d. Try add properties and see the performance
  - e. Try to avoid add properties to make the index to work or if that is necessary to add properties in order to solve this situation. That's fine.
5. Import/Export feedback: Please find some time, take a look at the current works, please use it on your testing or production data, and provide feedbacks. This team made a lot of works and effort on this project but got very few responses from the stakeholders. We encourage you to test it and give us feedback! Please see some example feedbacks below:
  - a. [Sprint 3 Feedback - Joe Atzberger](#)
  - b. [Sprint 3 Feedback - Kieran Etienne](#)
  - c. [Sprint 3 Feedback - Esmé Cowles](#)